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April 19, 2023 

Dominic Coutches, Manager 
Board of Directors 
Cameron Park Airport District 
3374 Mira Loma Dive 
Cameron Park, CA 95682 
 
Dear Mr. Coutches and Members of the Board: 

Before you know it the Cameron Park Community Services District (CPCSD) will be marketing our annual 
2023 Summer Spectacular scheduled for Saturday, June 24th.  It will include a fireworks Fireworks 
America. The display will be the same size and scope as those of the previous years. The CPCSD is 
requesting permission to use Baron Court and Boeing Road for parking at no charge to the CPCSD or 
those attending the event.   

The relationship between Cameron Park Airport District and the CPCSD goas back more than 20-
years in a partnership that helped Cameron Park residents enjoy an exciting day at Cameron Park 
Lake culminating in an exciting fireworks display in the evening. 

We understand that without this cooperation from Airpark Estates, the Summer Spectacular could 
not be held.  It is the hope of the CPCSD staff, Board of Directors, and myself that you will consider 
this request in the community spirit for which Cameron Park is known.  We will provide the Airpark 
with a certificate of insurance. 

Respectfully, 

 

André Pichly, M.S., CPRP 
General Manager 
apichly@cameronpark.org  


